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               Your Calendars!" 
 

 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

Jai Swaminarayan 
 

As we continue to support our Class 10 and 12 students in their academic journey, 

we are excited to share some important updates with you. 
 

1. Weekly Exams in Progress: 

To ensure our students are well-prepared and confident for their board 
exams, we have been conducting weekly exams since 11th March. These 

exams, held every Tuesday and Saturday, are designed to help students 
approach their board exams with ease and minimal stress. 

2. Classes Running Smoothly! 
The academic sessions for Class 10 are in full swing and will continue 
until 27th March. We are dedicated to providing the best possible guidance 

to our students during this critical phase. 
3. Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) – Save the Date! 

A PTM has been scheduled for 28th March, and we kindly request all 
parents to attend. This meeting is a valuable opportunity to discuss your 

child’s progress, address any concerns, and collaborate with teachers to 
ensure their success. 

4. Outing for Class X & XII Students – A Well-Deserved Break! 

(i)  Following the PTM on 28th March, an outing has been planned for our  
     Class X and XII students to celebrate Ugadi Festival!. This outing is a  

     chance for them to relax and rejuvenate before they continue their  
     preparations. 

(OR) 
(ii)  For parents who are not willing to attend the PTM on 28th March, an  
      outing has been arranged on 27th March evening between 4:30 PM  

      and 6:00 PM. This outing is permitted only for those parents who are  
      unable to attend the PTM. 

 
5. Important Note: Please note that if you miss the PTM on 28th March, 

the next available meeting will only be held on 6th August, as no PTMs 
will be scheduled before that date. We strongly encourage you to 
prioritise attending the PTM to stay informed and actively involved in 

your child’s academic journey. 

Warm regards, 
 

Principal 


